
SHERIDAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY 
                              Special Meeting 

                                 Thursday, 7:30 p.m. 
                                June 2, 2011 

 
 

4101 S Federal Blvd.  •  Sheridan, Colorado 80110-5399 
 

  
In the Community Room, Sheridan City Hall, 4101 S Federal Blvd,  
  
This meeting was called to bring from the table item 7 in the 
minutes of May 23, 2011.  Present for the meeting were Chairman 
Cliff Mueller, Treasurer Roger Rowland, and Secretary Bonita 
Hutcheson. 
 
“(7.         Old business:  Bids were opened for the plaque to be placed for Petersburg,   
      now River Pointe.  Bid letters were sent to: 
 a. Farmer’s Trophies, which was return undeliverable. 
 b. Erie Landmark Co, for an aluminum sign with only lettering 
   20” x 14” $705.00 and $45.00 shipping. 
 c. Norman’ Memorials, 24” wide x 20” high” with a post for mounting,  
  one photo in bronze, $2,875.00 in aluminum, $2,229.00, we pick       
      up. 
     d. Alpine Trophies, bid was $1,830.90 plus shipping. 20” x 24” bronze.)” 
 
 Cliff Mueller showed a bronze plaque from Alpine Trophies, which 
was very heavy and beautifully made.  He said that the owner Ken 
was very helpful. 
 
A motion was made to accept the bid from Alpine Trophies for a 24” 
x 20” bronze plaque with the wording only, for $1,820.90 plus 
shipping.  This motion carried. 
 
Cliff had also looked into the cost of a post for the sign, something 
that could be read easily from the bike path.  He had a verbal 
estimate from Weld-Wright in Sheridan to make the post with a 
frame for the plaque.  A motion was made to authorize him to order 
a post not to exceed $500.00.  Motion carried. 
 
Cliff also had contacted Miller Weingarten, about placement of the 
plaque and their donation toward the cost, discussed at an earlier 
date.  They wanted a map drawing of the site where the plaque 
would be situtuated.  Cliff will take care of this map. 
 
With no further business the meeting was adjourned. 


